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DCI mentioned that he had asked Admiral Johnson to have
assigned to CIA a who is a fine intelligence
officer and has spent some five years in Russia.

DCI asked Mr. Wisner to check on whether or not an individual
*an1ame is Oxeinus might be of any use to us. Oxeims might be
of possible use in Germanr.

DCI approved the guest list for the dinner and
indicated that a few more guests could be if anyone had
been left out. The place of this dinner has not been decided
upon, but DCI believes that the Alibi Club would be the best.

The DCI indicated that at the briefing for Admiral Fechteler
we should give him a quick once over of the organization as a
whole, how. we produce estimates, and also show him our charts
indicating our far-flung empire.
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